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To:  East Allegheny School District families      

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  April 7, 2020 

Re: Superintendent’s Message- Report Cards, Easter Holiday and Easter parade 

 

This Superintendent’s message will involve content involving report card distribution, the Easter Holiday 

and the Easter (drive through) Parade sponsored by the East Allegheny Community Fire Departments 

and the School District.  

Report card distribution will take place on Wednesday, April 22, 2020.  All report cards will be mailed 

home by the East Allegheny School District.  As stated prior, students in grades 7 through 12 will have 

until April 10, 2020 to submit all work for the third nine week grading period.  Also, the school calendar 

will be followed as written and the Easter Holiday break will be acknowledged by the EASD.   Students 

are scheduled off this Thursday 4/9, Friday 4/10 and Monday 4/13.  

Additionally, this Saturday April 11, 2020 beginning at 12 noon and lasting until approximately 3:30 p.m. 
the North Versailles, Wall, Wilmerding and East McKeesport communities, in cooperation with the EASD,  
will sponsor an Easter Bunny and Teacher (drive through) Community Parade. 
 
We are asking that all kids and adults listen for the sirens, look for the lights and cheer in celebration of 
the Easter Holiday as emergency vehicles drive through the streets of our communities.  Wave to the 
Easter Bunny, your teachers and friends, but please do so from the safety of your homes.  
 
We hope this event lifts the spirits of our children and community members.  As always, stay safe and 
practice appropriate social distancing.   
 

Please remember: the District will continue to provide related content concerning these and other 

matters through our District website www.eawildcats.net, Facebook page, robocall system and text 

messaging.  

Thank you and have a safe and happy holiday.   

 

Don L. MacFann 

Superintendent 
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